
 

Doyel Dey, daughter of Swapan Dey, resident of 28 Madan Mitra 

Lane, Kolkata 700006, visited St. Petersburg in Russia to participate 

in the under 18 world snooker championship. The State Government 

has extended a financial helping hand to encourage and support 

Doyel in her mission. Sports secretary Mr. Rajesh Pandey has given 

her a cheque of  ₹ 1 Lakh (one lakh) on 23
rd

 September 2015. In the 

above mentioned under 18 world snooker championship, held 

between 3rd to 10
th

 October 2015, she achieved the 8
th

 rank. Even in 

the last under 21 world snooker championship, held at Romania, she 

occupied the same rank. 


